2025 Charter Review Commission

The Kyle City Council appointed a Charter Review Commission to review the City's existing charter and make
recommendations about possible changes to the Charter in January 2025. The Council intends to consider these
recommendations for the November 2025 Election Ballot. Recommendations will be made based on the review
and discussion by the commission and will include input from the public. The Council will consider the Charter
Review Commission's recommendations, currently scheduled for July 15.

A Citizen Hearing is scheduled for each meeting of the Commission, which take place at Kyle City Hall.

Regular meetings have commenced on 2nd and 4th Monday nights.
January 27, 2025 7:00 p.m.
February 10, 2025 6:30 p.m.
February 24, 2025 6:30 p.m.
March 10, 2025 6:30 p.m.
March 24, 2025 6:30 p.m.
April 14, 2025 6:30 p.m.
April 28, 2025 6:30 p.m.
May 12, 2025 6:30 p.m.
June 9, 2025 6:30 p.m.

June 23, 2025 6:30 p.m.
July 14, 2025 6:30 p.m.

Commission Members;

Diane Hervol, Chair, Seat 6
Nominated by Council Member Michael Tobias

Tim McHutchion, Vice Chair, Seat 2
Nominated by Council Member Robert Rizo

Hannah Foarde, Seat 1
Nominated by Mayor Pro Tem Bear Heiser

LilaKnight, Seat 3
Nominated by Council Member Miguel Zuniga

Michael Walsh, Seat 4
Nominated by Council Member Lauralee Harris

David Glickler, Seat 5
Nominated by Council Member Marc McKinney

Stuart Kirkwood, Seat 7
Nominated by Mayor Travis Mitchell


https://www.cityofkyle.com/bc-crc/page/2025-charter-review-commission

